
St Aidan’s & St John Fisher Associated Sixth Form 
 

 

 

St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 3 January 2023 

 
Assembly 
Year 12 – Virtual assembly – Thursday 5 January  
Year 13 - No assembly 
 
Living Well 
Year 12 Wednesday Period 4 - please bring your own independent work to do. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths drop-in session Wednesday Period 4 with Mrs Mooney in Ma6. 
 
Rooms for Quiet study Period 4 
The following rooms are available for quiet study Period 4: 

• Monday P4 - PS1 

• Tuesday P4 - PS3 

• Wednesday P4 - CH3, HI3, HI4, ML2, ML5, ML6, PS1, PS2, PS3 

• Thursday P4 - EN3, EN5, EN6, EN8, PS2 

• Friday P4 - CH2, GG3, GG5, HI1, HI2, HI3, MA6, PH6, RS2  
 
Year 13 Mock Exams 
Thank you to those students who sat their mock exams in December we were pleased with the way you approached 
these exams and your conduct was great. We hope it has been a useful practice of exam procedures and of course 
that the exams themselves went well.  
 
Trainers 
During the last few weeks an increasing number of students have been wearing trainers to school. Could we please 
ask that on their return to school in the New Year all students wear formal shoes/boots according to the Dress Code. 
If any student is medically exempt, please could parents/carers inform the Sixth Form office 
 
Staff Training Day 
Please note school is closed for students on Tuesday 3 January. 
 
Thank you 
 


